http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=76799

Sheriff's Office seeking info in criminal case

(KNZA)--The Brown County Sheriff's Office is requesting the public's assistance
in identifying information pertaining to a string of vehicle burglaries that
occurred on or about October 4, 2022.

Brown County Sheriff John Merchant said the Sheriff's Office has received
recent information that a vision (EBT) card may have been stolen out of an
unidentified blue Dodge Dakota pickup around the same time.

Anyone with information pertaining to the investigation is urged to contact the
Sheriff's office at (785) 742-7125.
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